VIRGINIA BOARD OF PHYSICAL THERAPY PUBLIC HEARING APPROVED MINUTES

The Virginia Board of Physical Therapy convened for a Public Hearing on Thursday, June 30, 2011 at the Department of Health Professions, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, 2nd Floor, Suite 201, Hearing Room #5, Henrico, Virginia.

Board Staff Present: None

DHP Staff Present:

Lisa R. Hahn, Executive Director Elaine Yeatts, Senior Policy Analyst

Guests Present:

Tom Bohanon, PT, DPT, VPTA Katherine Baucom, PT, DPT, Chief Delegate, VPTA

CALLED TO ORDER

Ms. Hahn called the public hearing to order at 9:12 a.m.

Ms. Hahn stated that this was a public hearing to receive comments on proposed amendments to the Board of Physical Therapy regulations relating to Traineeships and Continued Competency Requirements. Copies of the proposed regulations were provided for the public.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

Tom Bohanon read from a written statement provided by the VPTA Executive Committee (attached).

CLOSING STATMENTS

ADJOURNMENT

Ms. Hahn closed the meeting by stating that written comments on the proposed action should be directed to Lisa R. Hahn, Executive Director, Board of Physical Therapy, Perimeter Center, 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300, Henrico, VA 23233-1463 or by e-mail to lisa.hahn@dhp.virginia.gov. Electronic comment may be posted on the Virginia Regulatory Town Hall at www.townhall.virginia.gov or sent by e-mail. All comments will be considered before the Board adopts final regulations. The comment period will close on **July 20, 2011.**

The public hearing adjourned at 9:36 a.m.	
George Maihafer, P.T., PhD, President	Lisa R. Hahn, Executive Director
Date	Date

Board of Physical Therapy Public Hearing June 30, 2011 Page 2 of 2

VPTA Public Comment 06/30/2011

